December 13, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that the December 19, 2023, meeting of the Roanoke Regional Airport
Commission has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting is January 16, 2024.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Hauon &Y, Sl

Karen Faber
Deputy Commission Secretary



